Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH
SELECTMEN’S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #3

May 26, 2021
Via Zoom

In attendance were Gary Winn, Fran Shippee and Kelli Hanzalik.
Discussion was opened regarding Chris Lord’s contract as Public Works Director.

Hanzalik suggested that the all proposed contracts should consistent. The contract should not be
a complete document on its own, but refer to the employee handbook except where it differs
from the handbook. Only those areas should be specifically stated.

The Board agreed this was a reasonable approach and will move work on this document to the
next working meeting on June 23, 2021.

Gary Winn moved to leave Non-Public session. The motion was seconded by Kelli Hanzalik and
passed unanimously by roll call vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Winn

Board of Selectmen, Chairman

Approved by:
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